From: Travis Putney <tputney@thekarisgroup.com>

Sent: Friday, March 5, 2010 9:44 AMTo: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>Subject: Proposed change in FOREX leverage

Dear Secretary Stawick,

I am strongly opposed to reducing the leverage in the FOREX markets. People CHOOSE to trade these markets, so they should understand the risks. Why doesn't the CFTC go ahead and actually enforce existing regulations? What about the *excessive short positions* in the Comex Silver and Gold markets? How many years have you been allowing that to continue? First, take care of the business that's on your plate now and regain some credibility. Clean up the futures markets and quit inventing problems where there aren't any.

Sincerely,

H. Travis Putney

H. Travis Putney

Patient Advocate
The Karis Group, Inc.
3755 S Capital of Texas Hwy Ste 240
Austin, TX 78704

Office: 888-844-4244 x101 **Fax:** 512.292.5702

Email: tputney@thekarisgroup.com



The information in this email may be confidential. This email is intended to be reviewed by only the individual or organization named above. If you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from your system.